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Enrolment
forms
We request that you
bring back your
enrolment forms as
, \ soon as possible to
Planting = ) | guarantee your
Flowers s child's place for next
year. We are grateful
to those of you who
have already
returned their forms.

Fees

Our fees for all of our
sessions will be
increasing by 35p
starting in the new
academic year.

Accounts

Please could you
ensure that your fee
payments are made
on the 1st of the
month for both June
and July. We would
be very grateful for
this as we could then
close our accounts
for the year.




Popcorn

Star Wars Day

Travel Agents
Role Play

Yeadon
Guiseley Rawdon
Rocks




